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The monthly meeting will be Thursday August 13th. 

Food will be served at 6:00 PM. 

New Member orientation will begin at 6:30 PM. 

The meeting will start at 7:00 PM. 

2015 STREET GLIDE WINNER 

LISA KIMBROUGH 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

(additional photos on pages 16/17) 



CONGRATULATIONS to Lisa 

Kimbrough, winner of the 2015 

Street Glide! 

 

I would like to thank all that 

helped sell tickets and helping 

the day of the raffle.  Plus a big 

thanks to the Riders staff and 

Tim Peek. 

 

Now we can move forward and have some fun Birmingham HOG style!  We still 

have to plan a Chapter Picnic, Harleyween Bash, Thanksgiving Dinner, Christ-

mas Party just to name a few of the events coming up.  Sure Lisa Townsend and 

Sally Peek have some great events planned. 

 

As far as a charity, we are in communications with a couple.  One is the Big Oak 

Ranch for boys and girls.  The other is the Kings Ranch.  Both are great charities.  

Meetings are set with both in the next couple of weeks.  We want to keep it kid 

oriented, plus where we can visit and have a yearly ride.  Once we determine the 

best fit for Birmingham HOG, it will be presented to the Chapter. 

 

We can now start pushing the Visa Raffle tickets.  Tickets are $10.00, but with 

that one ten dollar ticket you have three chances to win.  Third place is a $500.00 

Visa gift card.  Second place is a $1000.00 Visa gift card.  First place is a 

$1500.00 Visa gift card.  Drawing will be November 21st at 5:00PM at Riders 

HD.  Wow just in time for Black Friday.  Money from the raffle will be split 

50/50 between the Chapter and whatever charity we have picked.  If you would 

like to help sell tickets contact Julie or myself. 

 

Just remember if youôre out riding in this heat, PLEASE keep hydrated! 

 

Keep your Harley running! 

 

Rick 
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From the Director 
By:  Rick Gamble 

2015 CHAPTER  

OFFICERS 
 

Director  

Rick Gamble 
Director@birminghamhog.com 

 

Assistant Director  

David Pardue 
AD@birminghamhog.com 

 

Treasurer 

David Lee 
Treasurer@birminghamhog.com 

 

Secretary 

Julie Gamble 
 Secretary@birminghamhog.com        

 

DISCRETIONARY  

OFFICERS 
 

Ladies of Harley 

Sally Peek 

LOH@birminghamhog.com 
 

Activities Committee 

Lisa Townsend 

Activities@birminghamhog.com 
 

Safety Officer 

Tony Berenotto 

Safety@birminghamhog.com 
 

Photographer 

Lisa Kimbrough 

Philip Isbell 

Jessica Pajaron 
Photographer@birminghamhog.com 

 

Webmaster 

Bryon McCool 
Webmaster@birminghamhog.com  

 

Membership Officer 

Nicole Land 
Membership@birminghamhog.com 

 

Head Road Captain 

Rex Parvin 
Roadcaptain@birminghamhog.com 

 

Children's Hospital  

Committee 

Rick Gamble 

Rex Parvin 

Frank Pajaron 
 

Newsletter Editor 

Everett Vann 

Editor@birminghamhog.com 
 

Public Relations 

Warren Murray 



Kick Stands Up! 
By:  David Pardue 
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Great to see so many HOG members win-

ning the door prizes for the bike raffle.  And 

a big congratulations to our own Lisa 

Kimbrough for winning the bike. 

 

I know that the heat is miserable this time of 

year, but it would be nice to offer our mem-

bers a few more rides.  Even some evening 

dinner rides when it is cooler would be nice. 

 

Until next month, hope to see you out at some of our events and rides.  And donôt forget to ask 

friends to join us at Birmingham HOG! 

 

Saddle Up! 
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SECRETARYõS REPORT  
By:  Julie Gamble, Secretary 
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The Birmingham HOG meeting was started by the playing of 

the National Anthem. Director Rick spoke about the bike raffle. 

Has anyone heard the advertisement on the radio?  
 

Tim talked about the bike riding course coming July 24, 25 and 

26. The only range where the University of Montevallo is sup-

plying the coaches. The classroom will be the room next to the 
HOG room. There will be 2 trainers/instructors and there must 

be 4 people enrolled, 6 max. Fee is $250.00 but if you buy a 

motorcycle at Riders with in a month from taking the class they 

will reimburse the fee. If you pass the class you will receive a 

motorcycle endorsement.  
 

Treasurer David said that after the bike raffle he would know 

more about the Chapter finances. Turn your tickets in Saturday 

18th or bring to the dealership and turn in before the event.  
 

Warren spoke with Toys for Tots and they will not discuss the event until after September. Big Oak asked us to visit. They can 

not do monthly but maybe quarterly. Talked with Southern and they may buy a full page in the newsletter.  
 

Rick asked if everyone liked the idea of supporting Big Oak Ranch and everyone agreed. There was a lot of discussion about 

Toys for Tots.  
 

Melissa said that Kings Ranch asked us about doing a ride on 8/8. Registration 8:30 - kickstands up at 11:30. Ride will leave 

Riders and go to Kings Ranch. Kids with pompoms will line the street. 
 

Lisa talked about a homemade ice cream contest and the picnic in September. Donôt forget Garyôs birthday party July 25th.  
 

Tony said you should do one of the classes - Ride like a Pro or MSF.  
 

Everett asked for articles, input and/or pictures to put in the newsletter.  
 

Rex said that there is one ride in July and none in August. He asked for donations for a family at Childrenôs that need money to 

get back home in Mississippi.  
 

Nicole has questionnaires for everyone to complete. Wants to know what you would like to do and rides to have. 
 

Rick wanted everyone to know about the ride planned to Teleco Plains September 24, 25, 26. Will be staying in cabins. Ask 

Rick about details.  
 

Sally talked about a Premier Jewelry party. Date tba. Date night at Regal July 31st . Eat before. 
 

Gifts: 

50/50 - Tony B. 

$25.00 Riders Gift Certificates - Mike Short 

        Warren Murray 

        Gary Townsend 

LOH - Lisa Townsend  
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Tuesday night for the LOH Premier Jewelry 

party, we had an awesome turnout with 

great friends and family!  That includes you 

too Harley Frank!!  Susie Lyford and her 

daughter Erica set up a beautiful display and 

gave prizes to the lucky ones that won.  I 

appreciate also the orders that were placed 

and the three parties booked off mine.  La-

dies of Harley ROCK and her are a few pic-

tures to share. 
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LADIES OF HARLEY 
By:  Sally Peek 


